
                                                         Beaver Dam Lake Water Corporation 
                                                         305 Chestnut Avenue  
                                                         New Windsor, NY 12553 
 
 
                                                                       August 24, 2007 
 
Secretary Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Beaver Dam Lake Water Corporation is formally requesting that the 
Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff electronically file compliance of Surcharge 
Statement No. 1 – State Drinking Water Revolving Fund Surcharge 3 to its P.S.C. No. 4 – Water 
Tariff, as per the Commission Order issued July 26, 2007 in Case 06-W-1561 to be effective 
October 1, 2007. 
 

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we have notified our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail.  

 
 
 
                               Sincerely, 
 
 
                               Christopher Sherwood  
                               Beaver Dam Lake Water Corporation 
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